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TMB restricts Beaumont physician 
 
On August 30, 2021, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily restricted, with 
notice, the Texas medical license of Guoxin Wu, M.D. (Lic. No. N4852), after determining his 
continuation in the unrestricted practice of medicine poses a continuing threat to public welfare. 
The restriction was effective immediately. 
  
Dr. Wu is prohibited from seeing, examining, treating, prescribing to, consulting on, or otherwise 
practicing medicine on female patients, including telemedicine. 

 
The Board panel found that Dr. Wu was reported to the National Practitioner Data Bank 
regarding his voluntary resignation of hospital privileges while under investigation. Based on the 
reporting, Dr. Wu was the subject of complaints made by nursing staff for placing his hands 
under patient covers during administration of anesthesia. 
 
The temporary restriction remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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